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 p.r.openshaw OBJ2015/6455/P 27/10/2016  12:41:57 The proposed building is far too large for the site. As a consequence it presents: loss of privacy to 

neighbouring houses, serious overshadowing throughout the year to a number of properties and 

considerable loss of privacy in many cases. The additional strain on existing local services has been  

underestimated and will be detrimental to existing residents
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